
Dear Families, 

Christmas events have continued this week with carols at Mylor Café,
‘Elfridges and the postponed Christmas Fayre. 
As we head into the final week week of term, could I make a plea on
behalf of the kitchen that you check you have booked your child on for
school dinners? We are still finding there are children who are expecting a
school dinner who are not booked on. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs Pallôt 

Diners at Café Mylor were treated to carols
and Christmas readings from Year 3 and 4

whilst they enjoyed their breakfast on Monday. 
 The café were also generous enough to give
the children a delicious cup of hot chocolate. 
Thank you to the café for hosting this festive

event. 
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Carols at the Café



On Thursday, class 6 was transformed into
an present-wrapping workshop! 

Children came and selected a gift for
someone and then ‘the elves’ set to work
wrapping it. The children loved selecting
just the right gift for their chosen person.

Thank you for all the donations of gifts and
wrapping paper. 

Following this, the postponed Christmas
Fayre took place. Thank you all for

supporting these PTA events and a huge
thank you to our PTA elves who organised

everything so brilliantly!

‘Elfridges and the Fayre



Monday 16th - Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner

Tuesday 17th - KS1 Play Matinée & Y5/6 Play Evening

Wednesday 18th - Y5/6 Play Matinée & KS1 Play Evening

Thursday 19th - HfC Peter Pan Panto – KS2 

Friday 20th - Last day of term for all pupils

Monday 6th January - First day of term for all pupils

Christmas Dates

Please ensure you
have booked your

child on if you
would like them to
have a Christmas

dinner!



Do you have a child who will be starting
school in September 2025? If so, please

apply via Cornwall Council through this link
The closing date for applications is 15th

January 2025. If you, or someone you know,
needs support with the application process,

please call the office and we will gladly
assist with this. 

If you would like to book a tour of the school,
please contact us and we will organise an

appointment.

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/School_Admissions.aspx


Regular school attendance is so very important for our children. Not only
do days missed mean they miss out on learning but also on that crucial
time socialising with their friends. We recognise that there are times when
a child is too ill to attend school and when this is the case, please phone
the school office before 8:45 to let us know. 

Children are expected to be in school at 8:45 each day. Registers are taken
at 8:50 and children arriving between 8:50 and 9 are marked at late.
Children arriving after this time will be recorded as an unauthorised
absence. 

Here at Mylor Bridge CP School, we recognise that there are occasions
when it is appropriate to authorise an absence, such as when a pupil is
genuinely too ill to attend school.

However, the Government does not support parents taking children out of
school unless the school agrees this is appropriate under ‘exceptional
circumstances’. Any request for leave should be made in writing to the
Headteacher using the school’s ‘Leave of Absence Exceptional
Circumstances’ request form (found in reception)
Holidays during term time are not deemed an ‘exceptional circumstance’ 

If you are finding attendance a challenging issue for your child, please get
in contact with us. 

Attendance



From Emma Counsell, our
Education Mental Health

Practitioner

More info about how Emma
will be supporting our

children to follow in the new
year!






